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Miscellaneous 

 
 
School Picture Day, August 25

th
!:  Make sure your parents get the picture packet that was given to you 

during first hour on the first day of school.  Picture day is this next coming Monday, August 25.  The 

photographers will be here starting first hour with 8
th
 graders and we’ll be calling you out of class to go to 

the chorus room when it’s your turn.  The completed picture packet with payment enclosed should be 

handed to the photographer. 

 

Dance:  There will be a "Welcome Back to School" Junior High dance sponsored by Boy Scout Troup 330  

from 6:30 - 10:00 this Saturday, August 23, at the Williamsville Community Center.  Admission is $5 and 

includes one item from the snack bar.  DJ Fred will be playing the tunes.  Anyone in 6th, 7th or 8th grade 

is welcome.   Join us if you can!  Questions? Call Debbie at 414-1330 

 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed. 

                                                                

Sports News 

Softball Happy Ads:  Our softball regional will be providing printed programs produced free of charge by 

McQuality Education Services.  Each player will be provided one FREE Happy Ad in the program that 

parents/friends may submit.  Family/friends should visit http://mcqualityeducserv.com/illinois_iesa to 

submit Happy Ad information.  Deadline for Happy Ad submission is 4 days before the start of each 

regional event. 

 

Baseball Happy Ads:  Our baseball regional will be providing printed programs produced free of charge 

by McQuality Education Services.  Each player will be provided one FREE Happy Ad in the program that 

parents/friends may submit.  Family/friends should visit http://mcqualityeducserv.com/illinois_iesa to 

submit Happy Ad information.  Deadline for Happy Ad submission is 4 days before the start of each 

regional event. 

 

 

 
 

Welcome Back!!! 

 

 

 

 


